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Friday 21st April 2023

Dates for your diary:
Mon 24th    13:00 Termly Pillars Award Lunch

Tue 25th     08:30 Congregational rehearsals begin 
                     14:30 Year 4 County Dodgeball Finals (H)
                     17:00–19:00 STEAM Engine Opening

Wed 26th   08:30 Reception Parent Coffee Morning
                     14:15 Senior Girls Cricket v Holmwood House (A)
                     14:15 Senior Boys Cricket v Holmwood House (A)

Thu 27th     Year 1 Swimming begins
                     08:30 School Council Meeting

Fri 28th       14:15 U9 Girls Kwik Cricket v St Joseph’s College (A)
                     14:15 U9 Boys Kwik Cricket v St Joseph’s College (A)

Mon 1st       Bank Holiday – School & Nursery closed

Tue 2nd      08:30–09:05 Year 1 Coffee Morning
                     09:05 Year 5, 6 & 7 Revision Strategies Workshop
                     14:15 Senior Girls ‘A’ v OBH Suffolk Cup (H)

Wed 3rd      14:15 Senior Girls Cricket v Barnardiston Hall (H)
                     14:15 Senior Boys Cricket v Barnardiston Hall (H)

Thu 4th       14:00-16:00 Open Afternoon 
                     (current parents also welcome – please book in advance)
                     15:00 Mini Red U8 Mix Tennis (H)

Fri 5th          09:00 Coronation Book Swap
                      15:00 Coronation Celebration Afternoon 
                      (parents invited to bring picnics)

Mon 8th       Bank Holiday – School & Nursery closed

Tue 9th         08:30-09:05 Year 2 Parent Coffee Morning
                       11:30-13:15 Nursery to Reception Transition Session 1
                       15:00 Mini Orange U10 Boys Tennis (H)

southleeprepschool



Reception Class
Apple Awards:  Shonagh - for wonderful expression when reading
                            Reuben - for sharing his excitement in moving home and       
                            welcoming two new kittens into his family
Head's Award:  Luxmi - for donating her birthday money to the charity EACH, 
                            showing compassion for others

Year 1
Apple Awards:   Freya - for a great transition into Year 1 
                                William - for great work on multiplication
Head's Award:    Ezmai - for doing lots of work during the holiday

Year 2
Apple Awards:   Thomas - for an excellent piece of independent writing 
                             Beau - for excellent subtraction and addition of 4 digits
Head's Award:   Harry - for being incredibly helpful in the classroom

Year 3
Apple Awards:   Rachel - for fantastic problem solving in Maths.
                              Pia - for writing a lovely recount of her Easter holiday.
Head's Award:    Iris - for showing great interest and asking fantastic 
                              questions on our class trip

Year 4
Head's Award:   Tommy - for engaging in all of the activities at the Farm Fair 
                              so positively 

Year 5
Head's Award:   Ivanna - for a beautiful show and tell presentation

Year 6
Head's Award:   Lexie - for positivity & perseverance during the school day 

Year 7
Head's Awards:  Euan - for a positive return to school
 
Pupil of the Week
Amalie (Yr 4) - for setting a positive example to others during our Farm Fair visit

Awards This Week
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Tuesday 25th April
Year 4 Dodgeball County Finals (H)
Wednesday 26th April
Senior Girls Cricket v Holmwood House (A)
Senior Boys Cricket v Holmwood House (A)
Friday 28th April
U9 Girls Kwik Cricket v St Joseph’s College (A)
U9 Boys Kwik Cricket v St Joseph’s College (A)

Sports Fixtures

We will be making bread during Enrichment.  The children will
need a clean apron and a container or bag in which to take home
their bread.

Year 3 Enrichment

The children will be using the Food Tech room during their DT
lesson on Friday morning. They will need a clean apron and
container in which to take home their baking.

Year 1 Food Tech
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On Monday we host our Termly Pillar Awards Lunch! (Photograph taken from last time)


